
 

 
March 27, 2020 
 
Dear Triway Families, 
 
Beginning Monday, March 30th food distribution will transition to an all delivery model. Most of our current 
distribution is being conducted in this manner. If you are currently receiving lunches this way, you do not need to do 
anything to continue this service. However, if you are not on the food distribution delivery list, you can still fill out the 
form below, or call the central office, 330-264-9491, to be added. If there are changes to food service plans, updates 
will be communicated through our dedicated website, ​http://www.triway.k12.oh.us/covid-19​, email, and social media.  
 
https://forms.gle/fsPkCtrFC5N8HZ3W8​ - Link for delivery 
You may need to copy the link and paste it into your web browser. 
 
Today, Governor DeWine signed a bill that (1) eliminates state testing for the 2019-2020 school year, (2) permits 
school districts to use distance learning to make up for any missed days or hours of instruction caused by the 
ordered closure of Ohio’s schools, (3) permits high school seniors to graduate if the school determines that they 
were on track to do so prior to the declaration of the emergency, and (4) prohibits schools from retaining students in 
the 3rd grade under the Third Grade Reading Guarantee. There are a number of additional items in House Bill 197, 
but the above are answers to the most common questions I have received.  
 
I want to again thank you for your patience, flexibility, and support as we navigate this unprecedented challenge 
together.  
 
Phone calls should be directed to the central office at 330-264-9491. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nate Schindewolf 
Superintendent, Triway Local Schools 
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